MINUTES

HART COUNTY BOARD OF FAMILY AND CHILDREN SERVICES

The regular monthly meeting of the DFCS Board was held Wednesday, March 31, 2010 at 4:00 p.m. in the DFCS Board room.

Attending were Alice Worthan, John Williamson, Charles Oliver, Shelvy Myers and OFI Supervisor Patty Wilhite.  Ms. Wilhite substituted for County Director Mark Akridge as he was in Atlanta for a meeting.  
The minutes of the February 2010 meeting were approved as presented.      
Office of Family Independence and Office of Child Protection reports were shared with the Board.  
The County funds expenditures report was shared with the Board.                          
Director’s report:

· Hart County is still waiting on ‘temporary’ front desk help funded by Federal stimulus funds.                  
· Hart County received permission to hire 2 more Social Services Case Managers bringing the total to 4 new workers.  Interviews were held recently and one person was selected.  Another round of interviews will be scheduled in the near future to fill the last remaining position.  After these workers are trained, workloads can be more evenly distributed.

· The agency is still waiting on news concerning the State budget for the remainder of this fiscal year and next fiscal year which begins July 1, 2010.             
· The office was closed at 12 noon on March 2, 2010 due to snow.  

· The office will be closed on April 2, 2010 for an all staff furlough day.
Meeting adjourned.  
The next Board meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, April 28, 2010 at 4:00 p.m.
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